
 
 
 
 
                                     
 

                                                     Date: April 28, 2017 
 
 

Discontinuation of the manufacturing of Thermal Variable Attenuators 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers 
 
Thank you for your constant support to Nidec Copal Electronics Corporation. 
This letter is to inform you that we will discontinue the manufacturing of Thermal Variable 
Attenuators E-TA3216 and E-TA2012.  
 
 
Product affected: E-TA3216 series, E-TA2012 series. 
 
Reason for the discontinuation: Due to low level of product demand. 
 
Time line: Last order acceptance --- October 31, 2017 
         Last delivery --- To be advised 
 
Recommended alternative; 
Device to be discontinued Recommended alternative Supplier
E-TA3216 Series PBV1632S Series SUSUMU CO.,LTD., 
E-TA2012 Series PXV 1220S Series SUSUMU CO.,LTD., 

AN5 Series EMC Technology 
 
 
Should you have any concern regarding this discontinued, please feel free to contact our sales 
office nearby. 
 
 

         Yours truly, 
 
 

                             NIDEC COPAL ELECTRONICS CORP. 
 
 
 
                                                                                       
                                     Kazuhiro Takada, Manager 
                                   Planning and Design Department 1 
                                     Electronic and Mechanical Components Division 
                                     Business Operation Division 


